
 

 

 

Staff Responses to Public Comments from the April 6, 2023, PNUT Board Mee�ng 

 

Sally Barraclough 
Ms. Barraclough is the Vice-Chair of the Sugarhouse Community Council and Chair of the Parks and Open 
Space Trails Subcommitee. On April 1st, over 20 trees were planted in Fairmont Park in a volunteer 
project between TreeUtah and Friends of Fairmont. Friends of Fairmont Park are working on designing 
their glass recycling bin to be more designed like Liberty Park as these containers get graffi�ed. They did 
some fundraising with Sugarhouse Community Council and Momentum Recycling, the ones who own the 
recycling bins, Friends of Fairmont, and Salt Lake Arts for a $2,000 grant to pay an ar�st to design the 
recycling bins. The deadline for the proposals is April 19th. 
 
 
Staff Response: 
No staff response needed. 
 

 

Elliot Moss 
Mr. Moss wanted to praise the person who does the monthly newsleter. They are good, and he 
appreciates receiving that every month. He also thanked the Board for the work they do. He shared 
when he was on the Board, that he was involved with the Jordan River and Bear River. He spoke about 
the importance of these water sources.   

 

Staff Response: 
No staff response needed. 
 


